SAFEGUARDING 2021-2022
Safeguarding remains an important matter  for our chaplaincy and the Church. Despite the continued restrictions during the past 12 months we were able to renew the Safeguarding Officer’s (Pam Deegan) clearance and appoint a new temporary Deputy Safeguarding Officer (Veronica Ramos) who was also cleared. The Chaplain  has been in regular contact with both. 

There have  been further safeguarding policy changes in the last year including some training now only being valid 3 years instead of 5 years. This means that CCL now needs to work on being compliant for the new PCC members and those leading groups. This will need to be prioritized in the coming weeks. And includes a new training module in domestic violence.

A new Deputy Safeguarding Officer (Maggie Devos) has now come forward to take on the role on a more permanent basis and work with the SO to ensure we are compliant. Our thanks go to Veronica for stepping in and filling the gap in this important work. 

We would ask that if you are contacted about any training you need to undertake, that you ensure you complete this as soon as possible. All training is currently either online or held virtually. The DSO will assist with booking any virtual attendance. 

We now have access to the new Safeguarding Dashboard online tool  which allows chaplaincies to better manage their safeguarding requirements. We are working through it to ensure we are compliant in all areas.

Pam Deegan
CCL Safeguarding Officer
